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Request for extension by Marjorie Conrad to a Correction Notice deadline at 1595 BLAIR AVENUE.

In the matter of the Appeal of Marjorie Conrad to a Correction Notice at 1595 BLAIR AVENUE, Council File
RLH CO 16-35, the City Council granted an extension to September 1, 2017 for compliance with the order;

Marjorie Conrad has requested an extension to this deadline, as she is unable to complete the work by that
date; and

The Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the request for extension and made the findings:

The Legislative Hearing Officer recommends the Council take the following action and this will be embodied in
a resolution:
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